From: Jo Higgins

Sent: 05 June 2021 20:21
To: Nathaniel Young
Cc: Planning Planning
Subject: Telecoms Mast

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Young,

Re: planning application 2021/1813/P

I live in close proximity to the proposed mast.

T object to the proposed location as there is already enough unsightly ‘street furniture' next to our beautiful
green space. Why not stick the mast on top of an already existing tall building for eg the new block of flats
next to the park in St Edmund’s Terrace or even St Marks’s church?

Please reject this proposal as it will just add to the ugly clutter of the neighbourhood.

Yours sincerely,

Jo Higgins

1 Albert Terrace,

Lndon
NW1 78U



